Bus Drivers Needed

The Astoria School District is looking for responsible individuals who would like to become part time bus drivers. The school district will pay for training, physical examination and background check upon successful completion of the school bus CDL process. Must be 21 years of age. Please contact Tori Lindeman with questions at 309-329-2156. 
